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Nevember 17, 1964

Arrowhead 011 Company
1421 West Sherwood Drive
Grand Junction, Colorado

Attention: Mr. James H. Cox, Secretary-Treasurer

Gentlemens

Enclosed is an approved copy of your notice of intention to driil
well No. 14, Cotorado 04283-B, Rangely field, Rio Blanco County,
Colorado.

After checking the location with your Mr. Holmes, it was determined
that the intended location was in the NEZSW} sec. 12, T. 1 N.,

R. 102 W., 6th P. M., rather than in the SE sec. 4, T. 1 N.,

R. 101 W. Your approved notice has been corrected accordingly.

If your location for well No. 14 should be other than shown on the
enclosed notice, please file for approval a new notice of intention
to drill.

Very truly yours,

{Orig Se8) & & FRAZIEW

G. G. Frazier
District Engineer
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